
 

 

14th February 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

World Book Day 
 

This year we will be celebrating World Book Day at Oswald Road on Friday 3rd March. On this 
day we are inviting children to dress up as their favourite book character. For those in need of a 
little inspiration, there are some great costume ideas at www.bookaid.org/worldbookday. 
 
If you would like to make a £1.00 donation on the day, we will be raising money for Book Aid 
International, which sends new children’s books to schools and libraries in Africa.  
 
Please can we also ask that all children make sure they have their book bag or a book to read 
every day during the week commencing Monday 27th February, as we will be doing some 
exciting secret reading activities! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jon Beisly 
Acting Headteacher 

http://www.bookaid.org/worldbookday

